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Caregiving is pro-life!


  “Over the years I’ve had the privilege to know many strong Catholic families raising children with disabilities. The parents understand through direct experience how precious every human life is, no matter how burdened by special problems and needs. Their witness of love is extraordinary, but it isn’t easy. . . . ”


--Archbishop Charles J. Chaput, O.F.M. Cap.,


Archdiocese of Denver






























































Caregiving is pro-life!


  “Most caregivers don’t even think of themselves as caregivers. . . . [They often] slide into the role. But caregiving comes with a whole host of responsibilities that go way beyond being a wife, a husband, a daughter or a son.”


--Eugene McClory, Coordinator of the Caregiver Assistance Network for Catholic Social Services of Southwestern Ohio
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